

DGP Update.

Our District Grand Prefect, John French, has reported that his meeting with his Consultant went well, in that he has a very swollen Prostate, which will be operated on in Chichester on a date to be confirmed, but rather sooner than later.
He will need to go back to Guildford for an MRI scan to ensure that there are no problems in other areas.
He has shared with me his great appreciation at the overwhelming good wishes he has received. Although he is not surprised to have received so many wonderful and encouraging messages of support, as these serve to highlight the special, brotherly nature of the Allied Degrees.
John hopes to be back in harness soon, subject to the recommendations of his Surgeon. He is targeting a return by the forthcoming Allied Annual District Grand Council Meeting on Saturday 2nd December at Croydon, 11.00 am. and very much hopes that there will be a bumper attendance to support his return.
The Past Deputy Grand Master, Clive Manuel will be present, which will be an added incentive to attend in December. 
Please try to make the meeting a great WELCOME BACK for our DGP!
  
Alan J Brockwell
District Grand Secretary for Surrey.

